
 

Onoway Public Library 

May 20th, 1973 – May 20th, 2023 

You’re Invited to join us as we celebrate! 

We will be hosting an open house on 

Wednesday May 17th, 2023 

10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Greetings & presentations 11:00 a.m. 

 

If you would like to share your favorite library memory or story, please 

email it to us at onowaylibrary@yrl.ab.ca  or you can submit it here 

https://form.jotform.com/230764948907268 and we will 

include it in our slide show presentation. 

mailto:onowaylibrary@yrl.ab.ca
https://form.jotform.com/230764948907268

